
Welcome Cold Spring Jaguars and families to the 2022-23 school year!  Mr. Finger
announced our new school year theme is ‘FUTURE FOCUSED’, with the school’s
emphasis on characteristics like Empathy, Teamwork, Flexibility, Communication,
and Problem Solving.  This theme and its characteristics help showcase what we’re
all about at Cold Spring; helping support the growth of Cold Spring students. The
Home and School Association is looking forward to continuing our support of Cold
Spring with our ongoing school initiatives and fun, family events.  We can’t wait to
get started! 

The HSA is a non-profit organization that is dedicated to promoting a quality
educational environment at our school. Without the involvement and support of
parent and teacher volunteers, we would not be able to coordinate the school
support initiatives, events, and activities that we plan yearly. Examples of HSA
school supported initiatives are school wide assemblies, teacher equipment,
student periodicals, library materials, PE/Art/Quest/Music resources, and the plan to
build an Outdoor Classroom.  Thank you for all that you do to support our school!

Thanks to your generosity, we were able to kickstart the school year with a
Welcome Back Staff Luncheon hosted by the HSA Hospitality Committee.  We were
also able to present our incoming Kindergarteners and newly registered students
with a Jaguars Swag Bag which helped ease transition jitters.  Cold Spring Teachers
kindly gave their time at our Ice Cream Scooping event held at The Salt Box which
afforded the opportunity for Jaguars to say hi to teachers, reconnect with friends
and eat a delicious treat!  And, the HSA Garden Club has been busy planning for
Fall Garden maintenance and hosted a Welcome Back to School “Chalk the Walk and
Weeding” event before the first day.  Another opportunity to meet up with friends,
chalk welcoming first day messages and do some weeding of Cold Spring’s gardens
to keep them looking beautiful.
  

Again, welcome back to school!   Wishing all our Jaguar community a successful
new school year! 

Welcome back Jaguars!
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Please feel free to reach out to any of us with
questions or to share ideas.
We'd love to hear from you!
coldspringhsa@gmail.com



For more information about the Cold Spring HSA,

visit the Cold Spring webpage HSA section at  
https://www.cbsd.org/Page/64354

 

Goodies from the Welcome Back Lunch 
planned by the Hospitality Committee









 Teacher Scoop Event
Many teachers volunteered their  t ime to scoop Ice
Cream at  The Sal t  Box .   Thank you to our wonderful
teachers !   This  event  gave the opportuni ty  for  k ids to
reconnect  wi th f r iends they hadn ' t  seen a l l  summer ,
say hi  to teachers and enjoy a sweet  t reat !  I t  was an
amazing CS community event !
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Back to School Highlights: Garden Club Chalking & Weeding 
The HSA Garden Club sponsored the Welcome Back to School
"Chalk the Walk & Weeding"  event  the evening before the f i rs t
day of  school !   Another  chance for  Jaguars to give back to their
community by helping with the beaut i f icat ion of  the butter f ly
gardens ,  and to let  the ar t is t ic  s ide of  themselves f low by
chalk ing welcoming messages to f r iends and teachers on the
school  walkways .   The Garden Club appreciates the support  and
help in mainta ining our But ter ly  gardens .  

Welcome Kindergarteners! 
The HSA sponsored summer playdates for the incoming Kindergarteners
during the summer.  Thank you to the two parents ,   Tara Marmur and
Debbie Olivastri ,  who headed up this program.  Connecting new K kids
with new friends hopeful ly helped to make their f irst  day easier and
also helped parents make new friends themselves!  The K kids attended
Kindergarten Orientation before school began and received Jaguar
Swag Bags as a welcome to Cold Spring.  Best of luck to our incoming
Kindergarten class and al l  newly registered students!  






Square 1 Art Fundraiser 

We are exci ted to announce our Square 1  Art  fundraiser .  This  fundraiser
wi l l  ra ise money for  the HSA and a lso celebrate the creat iv i ty  of  our
students !  Square 1  Art  works wi th the exis t ing curr iculum and shows
every s tudent  that  they can be an ar t is t .  Each student  wi l l  receive a
custom cata log with their  very own name and ar twork on the cover ,  p lus
free st ickers !  Pr ices range f rom $9-60 to meet  a l l  budgets .  Orders wi l l  be
received by December ,  so they are perfect  hol iday keepsake gi f ts !  
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The Book Fair  is  coming!  Fami l ies  are welcome to jo in us on the
Opening Evening ,  Fr iday ,  September 23rd f rom 4 :00pm-7 :30pm. Browse
and shop the fantast ic  se lect ion of  books inc luded in the Fair ,  and enjoy
some Fami ly  Fun at  the same t ime.  We' l l  have our f i rs t  ever  Book Lover 's
Bal l  & favor i te  book character  costume contest  p lanned with DJ  music  &
dancing sponsored by 10 Cold Spr ing fami ly  businesses .   Students  wi l l
a lso v is i t  the Book Fair  dur ing their  l ibrary c lass .  Watch out  for  f lyers
emai led home soon.

MORE UPCOMING EVENTS:
Scholastic Book Fair 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR!
Looking forward to many of  the Cold Spr ing fun
favor i tes  this  fa l l ,  a long with some new act iv i t ies !

Sept  12- 19th Apparel  Sa le 
Sept  23rd    10am HSA Welcome Coffee
Sept  23rd    4 :00 -  7 :30pm Book Fair  Launch
Sept  30th    Monthly Pretzel  Day 
Sept  27-       Book Fair  in  School
Oct  3rd
Oct  2nd       Nat ' l  Custodians Day
Oct  28th      Mont ly  Pretzel  Day 
Oct  28th      6pm -  8pm Trunk or  Treat
                     & Pumpkin Compet i t ion
Oct  31st        Parade & Class Part ies
Nov             Square 1  Art  Fundraiser  

 






THERE ARE MANY OPPORTUNITIES TO VOLUNTEER AND GET
MORE INVOLVED AT COLD SPRING.  WHETHER YOU HAVE A
LOT OF TIME ON YOUR HANDS,  OR JUST AN HOUR OR TWO
TO SPARE ,  OUR COMMITTEES WOULD LOVE AND APPRECIATE
YOUR HELP.

PLEASE CHECK OUT OUR HOME & SCHOOL WEBPAGE ON
THE COLD SPRING WEBSITE TO FIND OUT MORE
INFORMATION ABOUT ALL OF OUR COMMITTEES AND HOW
YOU CAN VOLUNTEER ,  OR EMAIL US
COLDSPRINGHSA@GMAIL .COM AND WE WILL PUT YOU IN
CONTACT WITH THE RELEVANT CHAIR PERSON.

COMMITTEES & CHAIRS

APPAREL -  MARGOT BAEUR & KATE LAYSER
BINGO -  KAREN VECCHIONE & LESLIE MORGAN
BLOOD DRIVE -  HEATHER REYNOLDS
BOOK FAIR -  EMILY KIERNAN & KATY DELORENZO
BULLETIN BOARD -  TRISHA MARKOWITZ & DEBBIE OLIVASTRI
FAMILY FUN -  TONIANNE HALL & AMANDA ANDRIOLA
FATHER-SOMEONE SPECIAL /  DAUGHTER -  AMANDA
ANDRIOLA & RHONDA RAGONA 
GARDEN CLUB -  DANA EVANS & KAREN VECCHIONE 
HOLIDAY SHOP -  JENN FISHER & APRIL SHAIKH 
HOMEROOM PARENT CO-ORDINATORS -  MISSY LOFASO &
MOLLIE MCFEELEY 
HOSPITALITY -  LYN VI JAYENDRAN & CATHERINE BARBIERI
IRUN4LIFE -  MELISSA ADKINS & MEGAN THORNE
MOTHER-SOMEONE SPECIAL /  SON -  HEATHER REYNOLDS &
MICHAL MOFFA WALSON 
SPRING FAIR -  EMILY KIERNAN & DANIELLE CROMPTON 
SIXTH GRADE SOCIAL CLUB -  JEN ST GEORGE,  ANGELA COOK
& EMILY KIERNAN 
YEARBOOK -  ANN SMITH & MISSY LOFASO
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YOU ARE INVITED:

Cold Spring HSA Welcome Coffee
Morning

Friday, September 23rd at 10am
Cold Spring Gym

If you want to learn more about the HSA,
and possibly get involved, than please join
us for coffee with NO commitment! Meet
your Board representations & learn more

with no expectations.

Volunteer Opportunities
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 Help While You Shop 

Our goal for our Outdoor Classroom was to raise $50,000
over two years in order to start the project. We are

fortunate to have been able to achieve this in one year. 



We will continue to raise funds to support this project
through the contruction stage, and into the design and fit

out of the structure. 



A portion of proceeds from all fundraisers will go towards
the fund for the outdoor classroom but a portion will also 

 go towards the operating costs of the HSA and funding the 
activities we support.

OUTDOOR CLASSROOM
FUND


